
 
 

 

To our Valued Customers: 
 

Winter is here at last, with temperatures fluctuating to high, low, and sometimes below. The rise and fall in 

temperatures makes for icy and sometimes dangerous conditions. IFD is asking our Customers to clear 

snow and ice from delivery areas to help drivers deliver safely and efficiently. Additional winter preparations 

can help ensure proper safety measures are taken not only for the sake of you and your associates but also 

for our drivers.  

 

Remember the three P’s of Safe Winter Activity: Prepare, Protect, and Prevent. Prepare your delivery areas 

for safe delivery drops. IFD stocks a 50 LB bag of Power Thaw Ice Melt (item# 71860). Protect the interior 

of your facility entryway by putting down nonslip mats. Prevent any accidents by taking these precautions 

now.  

 

Customers receiving deliveries should make sure their sidewalks, steps, and delivery areas are clear. IFD is 

making a concerted effort to raise Customer awareness of the importance of keeping these walkways clear 

from snow and ice in the interest of our drivers and Customers safety. Our drivers will communicate with you 

if they observe any unsafe areas or conditions. 

 

We want our drivers to be safe and this can only be accomplished with the help of our valued Customers.  

 
Sincerely, 
 
Your IFD Safety Committee  

 
 


